
Minister's Response 
  

On 16th December 1998, the Minister for Health released his response to the Economic Development 

Committee's Report into Medical and Public Health Research in Victoria. 

The Minister's response incorporated a Report published by the Public Health and Development Division of 

the Victorian Government Department of Human Services titled "Investing in Health Strategic directions 

for medical and public health research in Victoria". 

 

Investin in health incorporates many of the Committee's findings and recommendations and carries forward 

the momentum of the Committee's work. 

 


